
Hibs  Development  squad’s
clash  with  St  Johnstone
postponed

Hibs  Development  squad’s  match  against  St  Johnstone  at
McDiarmid Park tonight has been postponed due to the weather.

The postponement disrupts Sam Stanton’s return to competitive
action  and  he  had  been  pencilled  in  to  start  for  the
Development  squad.

Midfielder Stanton, 20, returned to training last week after
being sidelined for a week after suffering from the mumps.
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